
Memorandum 

To Mrs. Leigh 
From HVHutton 

July 31, 1940 

Re: British Refugee Children 

Dr. McCullough told me that she and Mary Garrett would like 
to have two British children. 

Also she asked me to tell the Committee that she would be 
glad to be of service in any way possible and would give free medical 
service for the children. 


